
 

 
 

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE #1 

VISIONING SUMMIT & WORKSHOP 

PROMENADE CENTRE SECONDARY PLAN AND  

COMPREHENSIVE TRANSPORTATION STUDY 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
On Wednesday October 30, 2019, the City of Vaughan and the City’s lead consultant, Macaulay Shiomi Howson Ltd., 
will host the first in a series of Public Open House meetings in preparation of the Promenade Centre Secondary Plan 
(Promenade Centre) and Comprehensive Transportation Study. The Promenade Centre Study Area is generally 
bounded by Centre Street, Bathurst Street, Clark Avenue West and New Westminster Drive; which includes the 
Promenade Mall and surrounding area (see map on reverse).  
 
PURPOSE OF THE STUDY: 
 
The City of Vaughan is undertaking a Secondary Plan for the Promenade Centre as required by the Vaughan Official 
Plan 2010 (VOP 2010). The Secondary Plan will provide the policy framework and resulting land use plan to guide the 
future development of Promenade Centre.  The Plan will assist in refining the role of the Promenade Centre to implement 
the policies of VOP 2010 and provide opportunities for redeveloping the Study Area as a complete, mixed-use 
community that is transit-supportive.  
 
PURPOSE OF THE MEETING: 
 
The Visioning Summit and Workshop will provide those in attendance with information regarding the study process for 
the Promenade Centre and accompanying Comprehensive Transportation Study. The summit and workshop will 
provide an opportunity to: 

 discuss the existing conditions and characteristics of the Study Area and surrounding neighbourhoods 
 opportunity to review background information regarding the study  
 consider the issues and opportunities respecting future development of the Study Area  
 share your views for a vision and related principles to guide future development of Promenade Centre and a 

secondary plan for the area 
 

The workshop component of the evening will include round table discussions and activities to obtain public input on 
the future of Promenade Centre to inform the preparation of the Secondary Plan. 
 
 
RSVP: To confirm your attendance or if you require further information, please contact Frank Marzo, Senior Planner, 
Policy Planning and Environmental Sustainability Department at 905-832-8585 ext. 8063 or by e-mail at 
frank.marzo@vaughan.ca or Jennifer Grove, Planner at 905-832-8585 ext. 8237 or by e-mail at 
Jennifer.grove@vaughan.ca.  
 

 
Date:         Wednesday October 30, 2019 

 
Start Time:  6:00p.m.  

 
Location:    Vaughan City Hall  

    Multi-Purpose Room 
     2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 
     Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 



For more information on the Promenade Centre in general, please visit the project website at: 
www.vaughan.ca/promenadecentre 
 
Promenade Centre Secondary Plan Location Map 

 


